3 The Woods

Cappahard

Tulla rd

**Ennis** 

Co Clare

086 2508444

jerry@doorabarefieldparish.ie

Dear Parent/Guardian

I'm writing today because this coming weekend would have been

Our First Holy Communion weekend.

I've been in touch with Bishop Fintan to get some idea what was on their minds as Bishop

And Diocese.

They still don't know what post July 20<sup>th</sup> is going to look like ... for certain

Social Distancing is going to remain with us into the winter.

I passed on a growing concern being expressed by parents that cloths bought

For the kids will soon be too small for them, I also expressed a concern that come

September classes will have moved on as will teachers etc...

Anyway... long story short... This coming Sunday I invite the families of

Barefield First Holy Communion Class to join with us on Parish Webcam

www.doorabarefieldparish.ie

Where I will call out the names of the Children, acknowledge that this weekend

Would have been their special weekend.

I encourage and invite you to join with us on Sunday next 17<sup>th</sup> May at 10.30am

For Mass vis our Parish webcam. I hope you and your family are coping ok through all

That has happened. I promise to keep you all up to date on any progress as soon I

Get same. For now by joining us on Sunday and the Sundays going forward it would

Be the best way possible to help prepare the kids for their First Holy Communion.

Parish webcam can be sourced via Doora Barefield Parish Website.

Talk soon,

Fr Jerry